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December 15, 2015 

 

Ms. Nancy McKenney 

Chief Executive Officer 

Marin Humane Society 

171 Bel Marin Keys Blvd 

Novato, CA 94949 

 

Dear Ms. McKenney: 

 

Thank you for the recent $5,200 donation from Marin Humane Society to the Napa 

County Animal Shelter. That donation, made through the generous support of donors in 

your community, will help us offset our costs associated with the care of the Valley Fire 

animals that were given a safe haven at our shelter after the Lake County fire and 

evacuation. 

 

It is the goal of the Napa County Animal Shelter to humanely care for the animals 

that become our responsibility, and over time eliminate the challenge of unwanted animals 

in our community. Your support allows us to further this mission. 

 

Thank you for your support. We invite you and your staff to visit our shelter to see 

your donation dollars at work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Diane Dillon 

Chair of the Board of Supervisors 
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